
 

 

 

Remote Therapeutic Services 

available for your child 

Who we are 

Connections​ ​is a voluntary program and referrals are based on parent consent. Connections 

works with Millard, Papillion-La Vista, Bellevue, and Omaha Public Schools to identify 

children, K-8th grade, in need of mental health services. We match children with community 

therapists who are trained in evidence-based practices and provide ongoing follow-up to 

families, referral sources and providers. 

How we can help 

We understand that this is a difficult time and many are struggling in the community. These 

uncertain and stressful times can weigh heavy on children and you may be concerned your 

child is dealing with mental health worries such as anxiety, depression, etc.  

We are currently offering our services while utilizing social distancing and technology to 

keep you and your family safe while addressing your concerns. Many of our therapists are 

using Telehealth, which utilizes technology to deliver therapeutic services. This means you 

can receive services without leaving your home. 

 

What you can do 

Contact your Child’s School Social Worker or Counselor. You may also reach us by calling 

402-595-1059 or emailing connectionsinfo@projectharmony.com. 
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